Join us for a presentation and

Al’e YO U p rep arEd fO I discussion at Hayhurst Elementary

EREDCERGPIEUCAN March 15, 2017
6:30-8:00 pm

Childcare and snacks provided

Background:

The Pacific Northwest experiences
a subduction-zone earthquake
roughly once every 230 years.
There is a 37% chance of a
subduction earthquake occurring in
the next 50 years. When the next
one comes, the loss of life and
property will likely be catastrophic.

Topics for Discussion:

« The risks and impacts of a
Cascadia subduction zone
earthquake

« What you can do to prepare in
your home, community, and
school
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